
Select Board Meeting 

Town Hall at Noon 

January 5, 2021 

 

Present:  Bruce Urie, Jim Jones and Michelle Warren 

Present via Zoom:  Susan Houston 

Jim made motion to approve December 29, 2020 minutes as printed, seconded and approved.   

The Select Board reviewed the budget and made minor corrections. 

The Select Board discussed the postcard that will be going out this week, once they hear back from 

Harry Miller.  They also reviewed the timeline for people to be on the ballot.  Susan will put 

announcements on FPF.   

The Select Board looked over new appropriation requests that have come in.   

Susan said she received many positive comments on the new banner put up at the Craftsbury 

Community Care Center.   Harry Miller also put up a message on the School’s sign too. 

Meeting adjourned at 2 PM.  The next Meeting is Tuesday, January 12, 2021 at noon, regarding warning 

and budget. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Michelle Warren 

Select Board Clerk 


